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Dear Senator Dembrow,

I am writing regarding SB-186. Please enter this email into the record for the Public
Meeting of 4-13-2017.

Our family are long-term property owners within area 9B, the so-called "L-shaped
area" in Multnomah county.

We have been waiting almost ten years for Metro, LCDC, Multnomah County and
various other agencies to comply with and complete the actions required by Senate
Bill 1011, including addressing the 2012 remand by the Oregon Court of Appeals.

SB-186 will rectify Multnomah County's deficient consideration and explanation of
its rural reserve designations and it's failure to comply with the Appeals Court
ruling.

Please support the expeditious introduction and passage of SB-186.

Thank you,
 
Norman W. Keseric
13720 NW Springville Ln
Portland, OR 97229
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